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PARENT INFORMATION 
 

• April 22: Earth Day! The school will be doing roadside cleanup in the afternoon. 
Please send your students to school in long pants, closed-toe shoes, and gloves. 

• April 23: ISAT Testing starts! Please make sure that students are getting plenty of 
rest, and good nutritional meals! Testing will go until May 8th.  

• April 24: Talent Show at 1PM. PreK Graduation at 3PM. 

• April 28: 8th grade visit to Ririe High School. Students ride the bus and stay all day. 

• April 29: 3 and 4 year old Child Find. For children that are 3 and 4 years old as of 
September 1st, 2025. The Speech/Language Pathologist and Occupational Therapist 
will be screening students between 8-10am. Please call 208.483.2405 with 
questions. This is not registration. This is a screener for SLP and OT only. 

• April 29: Blood Drive Noon to 5PM. 

• May 12-16: Missoula Children’s Theatre. We go to school Monday–Friday this week! 

• May 16: MCT Performance at 6:30PM. 

• May 17: Dino-Dash Fun Run – Registration forms were sent home last week. They 
are due back by the 1st of May. 

• May 19: 8th Grade Graduation at 6:30pm. This is a date change. Graduation will be 
on Monday! 

 

Community News 
• iPads/Laptops for sale! The school has a few older iPads that we are selling for $50.00, 

and a couple older laptops that are on sale for $400. 

• May 2-4: For your safety the school outside grounds will be closed for the weekend 
for weed spraying. 

• May 7: Board Meeting at 7PM. 

Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow what 
our school is up to! 

Sign up for important school text alerts!  
Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


